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We have been learning about where our friends William 
and Sofia’s family are from in America. We listened to 
traditional music from around the different American 
states and had some American stories.  
 

Something Special 
 

Spring Break Fun Activity 
 
 

 

Over the next two weeks see if you and your child can 
find the following: 

• Something fuzzy 
• Something straight 
• Something smooth 
• Something rough 
• A chewed leaf 
• A beautiful rock 
• A piece of man made litter 
• Something round 
• Something that makes a noise 
• Something you think is beautiful 

 
Bring your Spring nature back to Brambles when we 
return on the 17th April to share with your friends! 

      

 

 
 

 

Think about how you can display your 
Spring treasures to bring in to Brambles 

 

This Week’s Learning 

Carpet Time 

Stories: Flat Stanley and Bubba the Cowboy 
Prince (Cinderella for boys) 

 
Song:  Children’s Choice 
 
Rhyme:  Children’s Choice 
 
Focus:  All colours, numbers and shapes 

 

When we return our new topic will be Marvellous Me! We 
will be talking about the things that make us unique and 
similar.  Showing our friends what we are good at and 
sharing things we are the expert in. 
 

Thank You 
Thank you to everyone who turned up for a fantastic first 
sports day last Friday!  It is always lovely to be able to 
spend time together and have the chance to chat to staff 
and families. 

 

 

TODAY 
Last day of term 

 
Monday 2

nd
 April – Monday 16

th
 April 

Brambles closed for Easter holidays 
 

Tuesday 17
th

 April 
Brambles re-opens 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 


